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Ref: Switching Programme: Regulation and Governance - way forward and statutory consultation
on licence modifications

EirGrid Interconnector DAC welcomes the opportunity to respond to the “Switching Programme:
Regulation and Governance - way forward and statutory consultation on licence modifications” and
acknowledge that as part of this Ofgem are proposing a modification to the electricity
interconnector licence establishing a duty on the licensee to cooperate with relevant programmes
that are sponsored by the Authority.

We recognise that the proposed duty is not intended to be a one size fits all approach and would
only apply in circumstances where the Authority has consulted upon, and given formal notice of,
matters being taken forward as part of a SCR and that it will be made clear which licensees are
affected and expected to engage.

Best regards,

Ruth Young
Commercial Lead
EirGrid Interconnectors DAC
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